
OPEN NIGHT 2022
St. Caimin’s Community School 

The Board of Management of St. Caimin’s Community School 
would like to invite all 6th class students and their parents to 
our open night on Thursday the 27th of October 2022

• Student and parents from Shannon based primary  schools
are invited to tour the school between 5 p.m. and 6 p.m. 
with an information session in the school PE hall for this 
group at 6 p.m.

• Student and parents from primary schools outside of 
Shannon are invited to tour the school between 6 p.m. and 
7 p.m. with an information session in the school PE hall for 
this group at 7 p.m.

The school will be open during this time for students and 
their parents to tour and our staff will be on hand to help on 
the night. 

A map of the building is also available on the school website 
https://www.saintcaimins.ie/admissions if you would like to 
plan your tour ahead of time. Please note parents must 
accompany their child at all times. 

https://www.saintcaimins.ie/admissions

